
October 17, 2024 

SCPH Media Contact Phone Number: (330) 812-3700 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Parking DETOUR for Summit County Public Health 

Summit County, Ohio – Beginning October 21, 2024, our parking lot reconstruction will require SCPH 

to close the entrance from West Market Street to vehicles.   

For appointments at our health clinic for vaccines and reproductive health services, please continue to 

access parking by using the driveway of the Northwest Akron Branch Library at 1720 Shatto Ave., 

Akron, OH 44313. 

All other services (WIC, Environmental Health, Dental, Birth and Death Records), please find our 

temporary driveway by using the parking lot of the First Baptist Church of Akron at 1670 Shatto Ave., 

Akron, OH 44313. Access to SCPH will be maintained at the far end of the church parking lot. SCPH 

building entrances C and B will be open for clients.  

Entrance B can be used for WIC, Dental, Birth and Death Records, any appointments with SCPH 

Administration, as well as Summit County ADM. 

If you arrive off West Market Street by car, please follow the posted detour signs to get to 1670 Shatto 

Ave to access our temporary driveway. See DETOUR map. 

Guests arriving from the bus stops on West Market Street will be safely assisted to the building. 

For questions regarding building access and parking you may call your desired program directly or call 

our main phone line at 330-923-4891. 

Please see our online services available at scph.org to help reduce your need to travel to our site during 

this time.  

This DETOUR will remain in effect until further notice. We appreciate your patience. Find updates at 

scph.link/DETOUR_2024. 

### 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/hJM8nCWSzpAe4N5M8

